NAME Nº



The World's Biggest Band

In 1978 four friends at a high school in Dublin won a local music competition. Eighteen months later, in September 1979, they released their first record. It was a big hit. Today, the Irish rock band U2 are one of the most successful 'supergroups' of all time. Thanks to songs like With or without you and I still haven't found what I'm looking for, they are famous all over the world.

They have sold more than 100 million albums worldwide. They have performed in front of millions of people and their live concerts are always a huge success. They have won numerous music awards, including 14 Grammy* awards. They have also written songs for several Hollywood films, for example, Batman Forever, Goldeneye and Mission Impossible 2.





Their lead singer is Paul Hewson, known as Bono. Q magazine has called him 'the most powerful man in music'. Bono has used his fame to campaign for international human rights and to fight AIDS in Africa.

* A Grammy is an American award for the best recorded music.

1. ANSWER these questions.

- 1. How many albums have U2 sold?.
- 2. Who is Bono?.
- 3. Where are they from?.
- 4. What is "With or without you"?.
- 5. How did U2 begin their music career?.
- 6. Why is Bono "the most powerful man in music"?.
- 7. When did the band U2 start (empezar)?.
- 8. When did they have their first big hit?.
- 9. Where did they form the band?.
- 10. What is Bono's real name?.

2	TI) 1	16		EA	ICE
Z.	ır	ίL	, _	Or	Γ	LSE

1. Paul Hewson is "the most powerful man in music".	
2. They were actors in films like: Batman Forever, Goldeneye and MI 2.	
3. U2 are from Ireland.	
4. Their album "With or without you" has made them famous all over the world.	_
5. U2 have composed more than 100 million albums worldwide	
6. Bono is worried preocupado) about AIDS and human rights.	
7. They never won a Grammy award	
8. Paul Hewson is not a famous person, but Bono is.	

 Have they been actors in "Batman"?. Is Bono and Paul Hewson the same person?. Did U2 win a local music competition in 1979?. Have they sold more than 100 million albums in the USA?. Has Bono used his fame to become more popular?. Is U2 your favourite band?. Are their concerts usually popular?. Can you listen to their music at the cinema?. 										
4. Find, in the TEXT, ONE/TWO words PRONOUNCED as										
		3. / /: 4. / /:					7. / / 8. / /			
5. PHONETI	CS. W	rite the PRON	IUNCIAT	ΓΙΟΝ of	the un	derlined lette	r.			
	1	SH <u>O</u> RT	/'	/	7	T <u>I</u> ME	/'	/		
	2	L <u>i</u> sten	/'	/	8	B <u>A</u> BY	/	/		
	3	C <u>A</u> KE	/'	/	9	FL <u>OO</u> R	/	/		
	4	T <u>A</u> BLE	/'	/	10	SM <u>I</u> LE	/	/		
	5	L <u>O</u> NG	/'	/	11	M <u>A</u> NY	/	/		
	6	C <u>A</u> T	/'	/	12	<u>A</u> RM	/	/		
6. Use FUTU	RE SI	MPLE or "GOI	NG TO".	,						
6. Use FUTURE SIMPLE or "GOING TO". 1. "Take an umbrella with you!!". "It (rain)										
5. The Rolling Stones going to sing in Madrid in June.6. Elisabeth is going to not open the door of the car.										
9. Complete. Use these verbs and FUTURE SIMPLE.										
READ 1. Max 2. The bus 3. Sarah and 4. William Sh 5. We 6. Elisabeth 7. My little b	John nakesp prothe	WATCH DRI at th an apple tv	VE tanic" in e station the "[and a ba wenty cig	smok he cinen at ten o Eiffel To Romeo a anana. garettes a	E EAT na nex clock. wer in nd Juli week	Paris. <u>et</u> " again.		WRITE	VISIT	

3. ANSWER these QUESTIONS. Make use of "SHORT ANSWERS".